
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/12/2011 5:32:21 PM 
To: 'Colvin, Michael' (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Q,. Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: CARB Fees 

Thanks Michael. I really appreciate the feedback. We'll wait for the mailing. 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 5:15 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Cc: I Redacted I 
Subject: RE: CARB Fees 

Hi Brian 

I actually got a call fromlRedactel about this today, and here's what I told him (He's CC'd on this...) The 
first draft of the Scoping Memo did not make a lot of sense to me and asked for a lot of hoop jumping. 
The ALJ did a really great job re-writing it, and is asking some good questions that are more focused 
and the scope is significantly improved. Unfortunately, the delay in drafting was because of his hearing 
schedule and other resource constraints. I've informally signed off on the 2.0 draft (late last week) and 
it is making its way through internal review. It should (hopefully) mail this week. 

- Michael 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 4:56 PM 
To: Colvin, Michael 
Subject: CARB Fees 

Michael - can you tell me if we will be seeing a scoping memo or anything regarding 
the reimbursement of CARB fees paid from ALJ Long in the near future ? Any insight 
you may have on this $10 million issue would be appreciated. 
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